
Deferred Tuition Payment Arrangement 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Student's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the deferred tuition payment arrangement for your 

enrollment at [University/College Name]. We understand that financial situations can vary, and 

we aim to provide support to our students. 

As per our discussions, you have been approved for a deferred payment plan as follows: 

• Total Tuition Amount: [Insert Amount] 

• Initial Payment Due By: [Insert Date] 

• Remaining Balance: [Insert Amount] 

• Payment Schedule: 

o Payment 1: [Insert Date] - [Insert Amount] 

o Payment 2: [Insert Date] - [Insert Amount] 

o Payment 3: [Insert Date] - [Insert Amount] 

We encourage you to adhere to the payment schedule outlined above to keep your account in 

good standing. If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to 

contact our financial aid office at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[University/College Name] 

[Contact Information] 


